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PLANNING REFORM REGIONAL TOUR 
TUESDAY 6 NOVEMBER 2018 

South Australia is undergoing major planning reform with 
the new planning system to be delivered by 2020, which 
aims to simplify the way planning is undertaken in SA.   
Planners from the Department of Planning, Transport and 
Infrastructure will be visiting our region on Tuesday 6 
November, to talk about the new planning reform program 
and what it will mean for you, and our local area.   
The community is encouraged to get along to the 
Community Drop-in session being held at the  

City of Port Lincoln Council Chambers,  
Level One, Civic Centre, 60 Tasman Terrace, Port Lincoln  

Tuesday 6 November from 5pm-7pm 

 

SMALL BUSINESS FRIENDLY COUNCIL  

Tourism operators and local business owners are invited 
to attend an information session on the upcoming Cruise 
Ship season.  A joint initiative between Council, the Port 
Lincoln Visitor Information Centre and the South 
Australian Tourism Commission.  
 

Thursday 1 November at 5.30pm  
Nautilus Arts Centre - Media Room 

 

RSVP by 30 October – helena.jones@plcc.sa.gov.au 

TOURISM OPERATORS AND LOCAL BUSINESS 
OWNERS INVITED TO INFORMATION SESSION 

Council has entered into a Small Business Friendly Council 
Initiative Charter, an initiative of the South Australian 
Office of the Small Business Commissioner which has been 
developed to enhance engagement between Council’s and 
local small businesses. 
The Small Business Friendly Council Initiative Charter 
outlines what Council can do to support small businesses 
in Port Lincoln and is available to view on Council’s 
website www.portlincoln.sa.gov.au.  
Council is already meeting a majority of the initiatives and 
by agreeing to this Charter Council formally acknowledges 
its commitment to continue to work with small businesses. 
More information on the initiative can be found on the 
Small Business Commissioner website 
www.sasbc.sa.gov.au.   
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